
Contact information:
EmailID:arvindkhot@serindustries.co.in
Mobile Number: +91 9820432326

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Yours faithfully,
For SER Industries Limited

Please find attached a copy of the approval letter received from SSE for your reference and
record.

Scrip Code: 507984

Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SESI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations. 2015

Dear Sir/Madam,

In compliance with Regulation 30 of the SESI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we are pleased to inform you that our Company, SER
Industries Limited, has received the in-principal approval from the Bombay Stock Exchange
(SSE) for the revocation of the suspension of trading of Equity Shares. This approval was
communicated to us via SSE's letter Ref No. LlST/COMP/SKl1583/2024-25 dated 21st

January 2025. :

We are in the process of completing the remaining formalities and will keep you updated on
the progress. We anticipate resuming trading at the earliest and are committed to complying
with all regulatory requirements to facilitate this process.

To,
SSE Limited
Department of Corporate Services
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,
Dalal Street, Fort,
Mumbai - 400001

REGD. OFFICE: CHIKKAKUNTANAHALLI VILLAGE,
BIDADI HOBLI, RAMNAGARAM TALUK
BENGALURU -562109
Phone: 080-2.7204463
E-mail: info@serindustries.co.in
CIN: L60231 KA 1963PLC004604
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